
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We will be holding our annual Easter egg competition on Friday 1st April. 

Children will need to bring a hard-boiled egg/s into school by Tuesday 29th March. Eggs will 

be decorated in the classroom and materials/decorations will be provided. (If you have any 

materials at home your child would like to use for their egg they can bring them into school 

to use.) 

The children can discuss with you at home how they would like to decorate their eggs (e.g. 

Easter themed, super hero, animal etc.) however the eggs must be decorated in school.  

Eggs will be judged at the end of next week with winners in each class. The winners will be 

announced in Fridays school assembly. Children will bring their decorated eggs home with 

them at the end of next week.  

We are all looking forward to seeing what the children create. Keep an eye on our website 

throughout next week for photos and updates on our Easter competition. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 


